
1

Bianca Chiu

From: Bianca Chiu
Sent: Monday, 16 December 2024 1:44 PM
To: Jack.Turner@planning.nsw.gov.au
Cc: Robert McKinlay; Josh Ford
Subject: RE: Major Projects – New Request for Advice - Modification 1 - Pipeline 

Repurposing (SSI-73202481-Mod-1) (Unincorporated Far West)

Hi Jack – 
 
In response to your request for advice, we just request that you undertake a referral to DPHI’s Risk 
and Hazard’s team for advice as part of your assessment. Thanks.  
 
Regards, 

 

Bianca Chiu  
Acting Coordinator Planning Policy  
444-446 Princes Highway, Rockdale NSW 2216  
T 95621616  
E Bianca.Chiu@bayside.nsw.gov.au W www.bayside.nsw.gov.au 

Bayside Council acknowledges the Traditional Custodians, the Gadigal and Bidjigal people of the Eora Nation. The people of the Eora 
Nation, their spirits and ancestors will always remain with our waterways and the land, our Mother Earth. 

 
From: no-reply@majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au <no-reply@majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 11 December 2024 9:39 AM 
To: Bianca Chiu <Bianca.Chiu@bayside.nsw.gov.au>; Charlotte Casemore 
<Charlotte.Casemore@bayside.nsw.gov.au>; Ana Trifunovska <Ana.Trifunovska@bayside.nsw.gov.au>; Josh Ford 
<Josh.Ford@bayside.nsw.gov.au>; Maze Hammond <Maze.Hammond@bayside.nsw.gov.au>; Robert McKinlay 
<Robert.McKinlay@bayside.nsw.gov.au>; David Gossayn <David.Gossayn@bayside.nsw.gov.au>; Harseerat Thind 
<Harseerat.Thind@bayside.nsw.gov.au>; Lisa Ho <Lisa.Ho@bayside.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: Jack.Turner@planning.nsw.gov.au 
Subject: Major Projects – New Request for Advice - Modification 1 - Pipeline Repurposing (SSI-73202481-Mod-1) 
(Unincorporated Far West) 
 
The Department has sent you a request for advice in relation to the Modification 1 - Pipeline Repurposing.The due date for this request 
is 16/01/25. 
 
Please sign in to your account to view the details of this request and to upload your advice.  
 
If you have any enquiries, please contact Jack Turner on 02 9995 5387 /at Jack.Turner@planning.nsw.gov.au. 
 
To sign in to your account click here or visit the Major Projects Website.  
Please do not reply to this email. 

Kind regards 

The Department of Planning and Environment 
 

 

Subscribe to our newsletter 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. 
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If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately. 
 
PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL 

  
 
   


